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"Widening the Circle" Fund Established 

"A vision of justice and peace in the world will be lifted up, spoken and enacted by women of the 
PC(USA).  With the continuing support of this fund, the circle of women participating in all levels 
of the church will widen."  (Brochure) 

This fund is designed for the purpose of enhancing financial resources for emerging programs 
that are vital to the community of faith.  At the November Chicago celebration of women’s 
ordinations, Elder Carol Hylkema, Detroit Presbytery, was honored as our synod’s "Flame 
Tender."  

The Justice for Women Committee of the Synod of the Covenant gave $100 to this fund in her 
honor.  As we celebrate women’s ordinations in PC(USA) to the office of Deacon, Elder, and 
Minister of Word and Sacrament, the Justice for Women Committee encourages congregations to 
honor a woman/women in their midst by giving to this fund. 

For more information, contact the Presbyterian Foundation at 1-800-858-6127. 
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